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IMPORTANT DATES: 
September 5th - Fall classes begin!  

October 16th-20th - Bring a friend to class week 
November 1st - Costume fees due 

November 23rd-26th - Studio closed for Thanksgiving 
December 21st-January 2nd - Studio closed for Holidays 

February 19th - Studio closed for President’s Day 
April 2nd-6th - Studio closed for Spring Break 

May 28th - Studio closed for Memorial Day 
June 22nd - Dress Rehearsal (TCC Roper Center) 

June 23rd - Recital (TCC Roper Center) 
* Tuition due by the 10th of the month or $15 late fee is a applied 
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If you have not ordered your recital pictures, 
they are due by September 30th. 

Do you love dancing at Elevate? Refer a friend 
and receive $20 off one month’s tuition! 

Please email or call the studio if your dancer 
will be missing a class. 

Please help keep our studio and NEW floors 
clean! Pick up after yourselves and keep all pets 
outside the studio. 

Like us on FACEBOOK!  
@elevatepac 

Follow us on INSTAGRAM! 
@elevateperformingarts 

Review us on GOOGLE! 

Studio Reminders:

We are looking forward to another amazing year 
of dance! If you are new to our studio, welcome to 
the EPAC family!! If you have ever have any 
questions, feel free to email us at 
elevatepac@gmail.com or speak to Jenn at the 
studio desk. This is sure to be our best year yet.

Join our Inspire Mentoring Program! 

We are entering our 4th year and look forward to 
our group activities, including fun outings and 
community service! Our mission is to cultivate 
relationships among younger and older dancers 
through: Inspiration, Citizenship, and Dance!! 
Our program will help each individual improve 
self-esteem, social and communication skills, 
technique and a LOVE for Dance. This program 
is open to all studio members. Mentors and 
Mentees needed! Sign up at the studio desk!

Community Service Event at St. Mary’s Home
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New Teacher Introduction:

Congratulations on another amazing recital!

Amber Romano, native of Rhode Island, began her 
classical ballet training at the age of five.  Upon 
graduating high school, she began her professional career 
with Nashville Ballet in Tennessee, where she performed 
for four years.  Amber moved to Norfolk in August 2016 
to work for Todd Rosenlieb Dance and Virginia Ballet 
Theatre, where she performs classical ballet, 
contemporary dance, and modern dance repertory.  She 
is also a co-director of the Virginia Ballet Theatre Pre-
Professional Ensemble, and teaches classical ballet 
throughout Hampton Roads.  
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Company 
Corner

The Company photo for our 
upcoming season will be taken on 
Saturday, Oct.21 at 9:30 am!!  All 

company members must be present! 

Girls wear black strappy leotard, 
pink tights, ballet shoes and hair in a 

classic ballet bun. 

Boys wear black pants and a black       
t-shirt with black ballet shoes.

Congratulations to our National 
Grand Champion winning 
competition team who competed at 
Star Talent Nationals this summer! 
EPAC won numerous 1st place and 
overall awards in addition to placing 
in the top 3 in ALL FOUR 
CATEGORIES of the National 
Extravaganza! Way to go dancers!

Star Talent National 
Grand Champions!

Company dancers had a great summer 
celebrating at our annual pool party and 
attending summer dance intensives!


